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The welding bid item is set up for 1 lft of weld per location.

Assume the crack is found be 4" long.

Assume the engineer pays for 1/3 of a lineal foot.

The contractor must pay the cost of a labratory to inspect the weld.  This is a considerable cost and is not much changed if the 
weld length is reduced by 8".  Other costs are not reduced proportionately.  We expect the welds to be less than 1 lft.

Please advise if it is ODOT policy to pay 1 lft or 4".

If policy is to pay for 4",  we suggest a plan note stating the minimum pay item for welding at one location is l lft.

Please advise if it is ODOT policy to pay 1 lft or 4" as assumed above.

Question Submitted: 7/12/2006 1Question Number:

The plans show traffic control trucks equipped with truck mounted traffic attenuators.  The description of the trucks in the traffic 
notes does not mention attenuators.  Please advise the intent of the plans.

Question Submitted: 7/6/2006

The intent of the plan is to provide protection vehicles with truck mounted traffic attenuators as shown on page 

7/13.  The cost of these vehicles are included with Item 614- Maintaining Traffic as per note on page 2/13.

2Question Number:

sheet 12 lists 22 operations as cope.  sheet 13 shows 2 examples of a cope.  sheet 13 shows one example of drilling a 2" 
diameter hole.  the pay item is for 22 ea drilling. sh 2 describes drilling 2" holes at ends of cracks.  please advise how a cope is 
to be paid for.  sh 13 also shows a cope that is 1/2 of a two inch hole.  please advise the intent of the plans.

Question Submitted: 7/7/2006 3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


